
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW:  PROPOSED UPDATES TO THE ADMINISTRATIVE PLAN 
FOR THE SECTION 8 HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM 

 
The Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government’s Public Housing Agency is soliciting public review and 
comment on the proposed updates to the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program’s Administrative Plan in 
compliance with Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998 (QHWRA), the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Rule (24 CFR Part 903 and 982.54), and Public and Indian Housing 
(PIH) Notice 2000-43.  The proposed Administrative Plan will be available for public review for a period of 45 
days beginning Monday, October 16, 2017 and commencing on Wednesday, November 29, 2017. 
 
The Administrative Plan establishes local policies for administration of the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher 
Program in accordance with HUD requirements.  The Administrative Plan, and any revisions to the Plan, have 
already been reviewed by the Resident Advisory Board and must be formally adopted by the PHA Board of 
Commissioners or other authorized PHA officials.  The Board will be considering updates to the Administrative 
Plan both mandated by HUD and matters with which the PHA has discretion in order to administer local 
housing policies.  The Administrative Plan must be available for public review and comments on the proposed 
Admin Plan updates are requested and encouraged.   
 
The proposed updates to the Administrative Plan for the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program is available 
for review at the Department of Housing and Human Services, 809 Barrow Street, Houma, Louisiana between 
the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday-Friday.  The proposed plan is also available for review at 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government’s website, http://www.tpcg.org/index.php?f=section8&p=index 
 
Written comments should be addressed to Antoine Foret III, Section 8 Administrator, Office of Housing & 
Human Services, 809 Barrow Street, Houma, LA 70360. 
Email comments to:  aforet@tpcg.org  
 
 
Furthermore, the Public Housing Authority hereby gives notice that the proposed updates to the Administrative 
Plan will be considered for approval at a public hearing of the Terrebonne Parish Council, on behalf of the 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government.  The PHA will hold a public hearing at its location on the last day 
of the public notice.  All interested agencies, groups or individuals who wish to be heard on this matter are 
invited to attend this public hearing at the following time and date: 
 
DATE:    November 29, 2017 
TIME:     5:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
PLACE:  Housing and Human Services Department  
                Federal Programs’ Department (Town Hall Bldg. in the Lobby)   
                809 Barrow Street 
                Houma, Louisiana 70360 
 
Publication date:  October 16, 2017 
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